
Sunday, January 28, 2024 
Upper Merion Baptist Church 

EFC Philadelphia 
 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

*Call To Worship: Psalm 111:1-10 
 

*Opening Praise 
The Heart of Worship 
#349 Trust and Obey 

 

Old Testament Reading 
Deuteronomy 18:15-20 

 

Congregational Prayer 
 

Sermon Passage: Romans 10:9-15 
 

Message 
BUILDING FOUNDATIONS: DISCIPLE-MAKING 

 

*Hymn of Response 
#483 Lead On, O King Eternal 

 

*Benediction 
 

 
 

*congregation invited to stand if able 
 

Rev. Daniel Au, pastordanielau@gmail.com 
http://www.umbc.org  (610) 265-1814 

http://www.efcphilly.org  (610) 757-7717 
585 General Steuben Road, King of Prussia, PA 19406 
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EFC Congregational Meeting. (Today after service, Fellowship 
Hall) EFC members will be meeting together following the worship 
service for the approval of the 2024 budget as well as sharing 
about the vision for the year ahead. 
 

Chinese New Year Celebration. (Saturday, 2/10, 5:30-8:30pm, 
Fellowship Hall) EFC is hosting a dinner gathering and fellowship 
night, a time for friends and family to be together under the 
banner of Christ. Separate Mandarin Chinese and English 
programs follow the dinner. 
 

Harvest Youth Retreat. (Friday-Sunday, 2/16-2/18, Tel Hai 
Retreat Center) Our youth fellowship will be having their annual 
youth retreat mid-February. Please see or email Jeff Lawton for 
registration forms and with any further questions. 


